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UPCOMING EVENTS

CFOS Annual Show
June 3, 4 & 5, 2022

Auction
Fall 2022

 It was great seeing so many smiles out 
from behind the masks. It was also awesome 
seeing so many new faces. With all of the 
detailed information shared by our AOS 
speaker, Ron McHatton, it was a near perfect 
meeting. 
 
 As most of you already know, Leu 
Gardens will be undergoing renovations 
this summer so we will not have use of their 
facilities. The board members have been 
ZRUNLQJ� WR� ¿QG� DOWHUQDWLYHV� WR� JRLQJ� EDFN� WR�
=RRP�PHHWLQJV�DQG�DUH�¿QDOL]LQJ�WKH�GHWDLOV��
We appreciate your patience in dealing with 
these changes, but hopefully it will provide us 
with a more comfortable environment when 
we are permitted to return.
 
 The Orchid Bucks program has been 
growing and more people are earning bucks 
for their “new orchid” fund. If you aren’t familiar 
with this program that pays YOU to volunteer 
some of your time and resources to our society, 
check out last months newsletter, or ask one 
of the Board members for details.

      I will be starting up the Member Spotlight 
again next month. If you would like to be 
featured, please see me at a meeting or email 
me directly.

CFOS Editor
Jeanne Brenan

A Note from
the Editor
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February Winners
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Don’t forget to bring in your blooming beauties for judging each month. 
You might win a ribbon too!
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February Winners
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Don’t forget to bring in your blooming beauties for judging 
each month. You might win a ribbon too!
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Robert Molpus

One of my coworkers showed me this one day. I found it very interesting so I 
thought I would share it with you.
       Jeanne Brenan
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HappyBir!day
March April

 2 - Connie Fox
 6 - Jean Gilliland
11 - Joanne Little
19 - Althea Montgomery

25 - Bill Tomaszewski
30 - Samantha Starr
31- Giselle Porto

 2 - Gerrie VanBreeman
 4 - Lita Marie Moody
����(GJDU�3HUH]

21 - Mark Robinson
23 - Maren Aleman
25 - Michael Cimato
28 - Mary Krese

3-3-1996  Debi & Kevin Johnson
3-22-2021  Samantha Starr
3-25-2017  Vickie Oglesby
3-29-2011  Cari Johnson

4-22-2021  Diane Campbell
4-30-2004  Mary Zubrod-Pinkham

�¦�¤§¡��
¡�¦�
For those members interested in hands-on learning for the care and culture of all types 
of orchids, the Cultural Study Group meets the !rst "ursday of each month at 7:00PM 

at Leu Botanical Gardens. "e next meeting will be held April 7, 2022. Members are 
encouraged to bring in their “problem plants”  for show and tell and for guidance on how 
to address those problems. Membership for this group is $5 annually. Teri Scott oversees 

this meeting and is a wealth of information that she gladly shares.

MembershipMembership
AnniversariesAnniversaries

Marleny Chakola
Kishimah Drummond
Suzanne Farmsworth
Glennda & Nilo Gutierrez
Julissa & Troy Holm
Tim & Ralph Huber
Pat Jackowski
David Legman
John Manasco
Sandra McGauley
Jo-Eveline Nisewanger
Arundhati Sarvotham
Heather Vazquez

To Our New Members
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Spring is busting out all over – in some parts of the country anyway…As much as we have 
moved forward during the last two years under this very unpopular pandemic, there are still 
areas where holding a major group function is a concern. If you are in one of those areas, 
don’t despair. Be sure to check in frequently with your society members and let them know 
brighter days are ahead. 

Meanwhile, take expert care of your orchid collections. Tune into webinars and orchid 
VWXG\�JURXSV��0DNH�QHZ�RUFKLG�IULHQGV��-RLQ�SUHVHQWDWLRQV�R௺HUHG�UHPRWHO\�E\�QHLJKERULQJ�
or distant orchid societies. Read ORCHIDS magazine (exclusive AOS individual member 
EHQH¿W��IURP�FRYHU�WR�FRYHU��'LYH�LQWR�WKH�PDJD]LQH�DUFKLYHV�DQG�H[SHULHQFH�RUFKLGV�
through the ages. Discover the world of AOS awards through OrchidPro (exclusive AOS 
PHPEHU�EHQH¿W���%URZVH�WKH�$26�ZHEVLWH�IRU�SURQXQFLDWLRQ�JXLGHV��SHVW�FRQWURO��FDUH�DQG�
FXOWXUH�LQIRUPDWLRQ��ERRN�UHYLHZV��DQG�PRUH��7KHUH�DUH�PDQ\�EHQH¿WV�RI�PHPEHUVKLS�LQ�WKH�
AOS and loads of resources for all levels of orchid growers. 

Be hopeful that a new season of orchids is just around the corner.

Let’s Grow Together
American Orchid Society

Education. Conservation.  Research.
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Give Us Air - The Importance of Fresh Air
American Orchid Society, July 30, 2015

The importance of fresh air to orchids is possibly the least appreciated aspect of growing orchids. All the 
orchid books tell you to ensure there is air movement around your orchids. For years I kept adding fans to 
my growing area thinking I was satisfying this basic requirement. But orchids do not want recirculated stale 
DLU��WKH\�ZDQW�WR�EH�EDWKHG�LQ�IUHVK�DLU��SDUWLFXODUO\�WKH�ZDIWLQJ�EUHH]HV�WKH\�JHW�ZKHQ�WKH\�DUH�RXWGRRUV�

���,I�\RX�FDQ�¿QG�D�VXLWDEOH�ORFDWLRQ�RXWGRRUV�WR�JURZ�\RXU�RUFKLGV�GXULQJ�WKH�ZDUP�VHDVRQ��WKH\�ZLOO�JURZ�
OLNH�PDG�DQG�\RX�ZLOO�EH�UHZDUGHG�ZLWK�D�SOHWKRUD�RI�ÀRZHUV�GXULQJ�WKHLU�EORRPLQJ�VHDVRQ�
2) Grow your orchids on a screen porch, under pergola, in a shade house, on a fence, under a tree, hanging 
from shepherd hooks or anywhere where they will receive copious quantities of fresh air along with the 
proper light and water during the growing season.
3) This pergoal has a polypropylene roof and shade cloth covering so the amount of rainfall and light can be 
controlled. Stanhopeas grow under the shadier center of the structure with laelias and laeliocattleyas that 
need higher light growing on the bright edges, along with a smattering of tillandsias.

Ron McHatton was "e Central Florida Orchid Society guest speaker for March. He has 
agreed to share his slide show from his presentation with us. It was a very informative 
presentation. If you have never heard Ron talk about orchids, you need to register for one 
of the webinars ‘Greenhouse Chat’ he does every month. "ey are open to everyone. All 
you need to do is go on the AOS site webinars.aspx and register. Once you’ve registered, 
you can watch it and participate live or get a link to watch at your convenience.
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You shop. Amazon gives.

You can support our Society simply by shopping at Amazon through their Amazon Smile program. 
Just go to http://smile.amazon.com every time you shop at Amazon Smile they’ll donate .05% of the 
pro!ts to us! When you checkout for the !rst time, you will be asked to designate your charity. Type in 
Central Florida Orchid Society in the search bar - We appear as “Central Florida Orchid Society Inc”

You can visit !e Central Florida Orchid Society on the web where you can get information about 
upcoming events, see who next month’s speaker is, read about our society’s history, "nd some great 

resource links for care of your orchids, and pay your dues. 
Check us out at https://c#orchidsociety.org

Like the “Central Florida Orchid Society group” on Facebook.
We post details about all of our events, meetings and shows. "ere
is an amazing collection of pictures of our orchids from previous events 
and judgings, as well as an open forum for questions and discussion.
Click on the link below and join in on the fun!!
https://www.facebook.com/groups/c#orchidsociety

Page 8



����������
	
� �
� �
� ��� ��
 ��� 	��

� �

� � � � � � �

�� �� �� �� �� �� ��

�� �� �� �� �� �� ��

�� �� �� �� �� �� ��

������������	
��
����
�	�������

Culture
Group
7pm

CFOS 
Meeting 
7pm

Easter

President:     Lori Erlacher   
Vice President:    Robin Buckler      
Treasurer:     Nancy Balderson      
Cor. Secretary:  Helen Tomaszewski   
Rec. Secretary:  Jeanne Brenan       
Membership:  Sheila Coburn    
Newsletter:     Jeanne Brenan     cfoseditor@aol.com

Jerry Steele      Jeanne Blankenship      Althea Montgomery     Cari Johnson

�����¡£���

���¡�������¡��¤�¡£

Membership is now due and can be paid at our meeting with cash, check or 
credit card and on the website with a credit card.  MEMBER SALES

Yearly dues:
Individual - $30   Couple - $45   Under 18 - $15


